
 
 
 
Budget and Policy Framework Review. 
 
Question from Sub-Committee C to Cllr Tim McNally, Executive Member for Resources. 
 
What progress has been made with the implementation of a performance mechanism, introduced 
by Cllr Eckersley during his time on the Executive, for authorisations for draw down reserves 
outside the budget framework? 


